77 KEMENTERIAN PERDAGANGAN
A KOMITE PENGAMANAN PERDAGANGAN INDONESIA

Jalan M.I. Ridwan Rais No.5 Jakarta Pusat 10110

KEMENTERIAN Tel. 021-3857758, Fax. 021-3857758
PERDAGANGAN kppi.kemendag.go.id

REPUBLIK INDONESIA

Jakarta, (8 August 2023
Ref. No.: \\& /KPPI/08/2023

His Excellency

The Ambassador of Turkiye

The Embassy of Turkiye in Jakarta

JI. . HR. Rasuna Said Kav. 1 Kuningan Timur Setiabudi
Jakarta Selatan 12950

Ph: (021) 5256250

Subject: Initiation of Indonesia’s Safeguard Investigation Regarding the Extension of
Safeguard Measures on Carpets and Other Textile Floor Coverings under
Harmonized System (HS.) Code Chapter 57 covering of 64 HS Numbers 8-digit
according to Indonesia Tariff Book Classification 2022

Your Excellency,

With regard to the above mentioned subject and referring to the announcement of
initiation of Safeguards investigation No. 04/KPPI/PENG/08/2023 dated 18 August 2023, we
would like to pleased kindly find attached:

a. Announcement of the initiation of safeguards investigation; and
b. The non-confidential summary of the application

It would be appreciated if this announcement could be transmitted to the relevant
parties in Turkiye. Those having substantial interest and wishing to be considered as
interested parties in this investigation should submit written request within 15 days from the
date of initiation to the Investigating Authority (1 September 2023). All submissions and
request made by interested parties must be sent both in written letter and in electronic
format, and must indicate the name, address, e-mail address, telephone and fax number of
the interested parties. All correspondence on this proceeding should be addressed to:

INDONESIAN SAFEGUARDS COMMITTEE

KOMITE PENGAMANAN PERDAGANGAN INDONESIA (KPPI)
M.l. Ridwan Rais Street No. 5, Building I, 5" Floor, Jakarta 10110
Telephone / Facsimile: 021-3857758

E-mail: kppi@kemendag.go.id

Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
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